
PAC Minutes February 1st, 2024 
2:30 p.m. Learning Commons Room  
Atending; Rachel, Angie, Michelle, Nadine, Bailey, Tianna, Nicole 

1) Opening  
 

2) Principals Report  
a) Mr. Werner will be the new K/1 teacher for the remainder of the year when Mrs. Wiebe 

goes on maternity leave 
b) Joint Partners mee�ng  at Clarion Hotel Feb 5th  
c) The school is planning to do swimming lessons in May at the ARC 
d) Gr. 4/5 will go to district track meet this year, Mrs. Cavacece will coach! Thank you 
 

3) Treasurers Report 
a) Checking $4539.01 
b) Savings $3570.01 
c) Gaming $3176.02 

 
4) Hot Lunch 

a) Feb 2nd Mac & Cheese, veggies & dip 
b) Next hot lunch is on March 14th 
c) There will be 3 more �mbit days this year – payment will be available on school cash 

 
5) President Report  

a) Angela Murphy Night Feb 29th, please RSVP.  It was very well received in the Fall. Upper 
Sumas was invited to join us! 

b) Spring Market will happen again this year on May 11th 
i. Kona Ice Truck will be there 

c) Rachel applied for a grant for the home alone course, wai�ng to hear back 
d) Readathon happening Feb 2-20th 
e) Fundraisers: 

a. Chocolate Almonds are $47.00 for a case of 30 boxes. Email sent out to inquire how 
many boxes parents would be interested in purchasing/selling. 

b. Pop botle fundraiser and Cobbs at Highstreet are ongoing 
 

6) Ag Updates 
a) Goat Fundraiser Ideas 

a. Cupcakes (on Valen�ne’s Day) & Timbits 
b. Con�nuing to apply for grants 

b) We will get fruit trees to plant in the Spring 
c) Could use more volunteers for helping with chores, talk to Michelle if interested  

 
7) New Business 

a) Catchment Requests – Barrowtown catchment boundary will not change. There will be a 
follow up mee�ng happening to discuss changing the Middle School catchment to Fraser. 



b) Rachel wrote a formal leter to the Board reques�ng on behalf of PAC our catchment be 
moved to Fraser.  The PAC members all reviewed the leter and approved.  She will email 
this to Sr. Leadership this week.  

 
 

8) Closing 
 
Next Mee�ng March 7th at 2:30 pm 
 
Addendum- Feb 15 :  
The leter reques�ng catchment changes was reviewed by Leadership.   The Board of Trustees 
discussed this at their last board mee�ng and will hold a public forum to discuss more.  We will 
no�fy parents when this is booked.  
If you have any ques�ons about the catchment changes and ra�onale, please talk to Rachel or 
Michelle or email barrowtownpac@gmail.com and we can update you.   
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